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Last one for now.
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Questions Comments:

I question the source of the water-quality testing from Big Creek being accepted from private citizens
who are very clear about their desire to shut down C&H Farms. Rely on true scientists, and not citizen
vigilantes, to determine impairment on Buf Creek. The state has invested serious money to study impact
of C&H, yet you are relying on data provided by those who are untrained as water-quality scientists.
That is offensive to those of us who trust sound science over emotion.

mailto:/O=ARKANSAS DEPT. OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=1BA167AC7771431BA
mailto:BARNETT@adeq.state.ar.us

